
ANNUAL PARISH ASSEMBLY 
OPEN TO ALL 

 

Wednesday March 25th. 7.30pm 
 

Rother First Responders are coming to give 
a presentation which will include a 
demonstration of Basic Life Support and the 
use of a defibrillator. 
Your Councillors will be there to answer your 
questions and discuss parish issues. 
Your chance to voice your concerns 
Refreshments 

GRAND JUMBLE SALE 

Saturday March 7th 

10am – 12 noon 

The hall will be open for 

the collection of jumble 

from 6pm to 7pm on Friday 

March 6th. 

Remembering a loved one.   
You are invited to buy an Easter Lily in memory of a 

loved one. These will be arranged in Peasmarsh  
Church for Easter and names will be read out during 

the Service, to which you are most welcome. 
Mrs Sue Cavilla, at Whitebrooks, School Lane has 

kindly agreed to collect names & £3 . 
Closing date for orders is Sunday 22nd March. 

 

An Arts and Craft Fair  
will be held in the hall on April 19

th
 and 

there are a limited number of tables still 

available for what we hope will become a 

monthly event - tables cost £10 and can 

be booked by contacting David on 01797 

230205 or email  

peasmarshmh@btconnect.com  
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Doctors’ Surgery at the Hall this month will 
take place on Tuesdays 3rd, 17th and 31st at 
11:30 am - Pre booked appointments via Rye 
Medical Centre. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
  Next Quiz Night !  Saturday March 14th. 7.30pm.  Entry £5.50.  Ploughman’s Supper 

Don’t miss this popular event ! 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Peasmarsh Periodical        

Thanks to the The Cock Inn who will be staging a 'Race Night' with all proceeds from the 

event being donated to the Playspace project - for more details contact Amanda on 01797 

230281. 

Organisers still need more residents (particularly those with young children) to get 

involved with the playspace project. It doesn’t have to involve a lot of your time. Just 

drop a note into the hall letterbox. 
 

RVA 
'Sew a memory cushion' Workshop 

  
Tuesday 17th and 24th from 6:30pm to 
8:30 pm  
for more details contact Sam Stone 
email sam.stone@rva.uk.com 
telephone 01424 217259  
or mobile 07722298692 
 



PHOTO COMPETITION 
Entries are free, so keep them 
coming !   
 

Some of the those already received 
can be viewed on the hall website. 
The Hall Committee is looking 
forward to publishing a 2016 calendar 
with your pictures to raise funds. 
(The new hall may be built, but it is 
still costly to run) 
Entry forms can be downloaded from 
the website and when completed can 
be emailed to 
david.peasmarshmh@btconnect.com 
or posted to Peasmarsh Memorial 
Hall, c/o Spindlewood, Main Street, 
Peasmarsh, East Sussex TN31 6YA 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Weekly Events in the Hall this month: 
 

Mondays:  Brownies and Guides. 6.30pm – 8pm 
Wednesdays:   Sing for Fun  2pm. 
Thursdays:  Mothers and Toddlers.  9.30am 
        Zumba 7.30pm 
 

“One-off” Events in the hall this month 
 
Sunday 8th    at 12:00pm:  Brownies 'Dancethon' 

 in aid  of Comic Relief   
 

Tuesday 11th from 10am to 12pm.  
 Flower Arranging Class – 
 Theme is 'Springtime' 
 

Sunday 15th  from 9:30am to 2pm.  
 Flea Market and Collectables – 
 tables cost £6 in advance £8  on the day. 

 

Coming up 
 

The film on Saturday April 18th will be Paddington cert PG 
Contact Hilary on 01797 230205 to book tickets in advance 

 

A group of Peasmarsh residents are forming a film club to show films of their choice. 
The proposed cost is £20 pa for 9 films showing through the year - for more information or to 
register an interest contact Hilary on 01797 230205 or email  peasmarshmh@btconnect.com    
 

 

 
 
 

Children ! 

Mothering Sunday Service in 

Peasmarsh Church on March 15
th

 

at 10am. 

 

Bring your Mothers (and Fathers) 

 

On EASTER SUNDAY (April 5
th

) 

There will be an Easter Egg Hunt 

in Peasmarsh Church following 

the Family Communion at 10am. 

Advance Notices  
Dates for your Diary –  

 

From the Friends of Peasmarsh Parish 
Church: 
Bank Holiday Monday May 4th 6.30pm 

Chamber Music Concert from the Volta 
Quartet followed by candlelit buffet 
supper in the church. 

 

From the Peasmarsh Chamber Music 
Festival Trust 
Festival dates this year June 25th-28th

 

 

from Jan Weston: 
Saturday 15th August!  Another Rock 
and Roll Night is planned with 
"Something Else" the group who played 
for us last year.  They are getting very 
popular so I've booked early.  Tickets 
will be available probably in June.   
 
 


